From the Desk of Bob McGeein i
Secretary A BUGB Y
Rugby Ontario ONTARIO

TO: Alison Westrop; Lindsay Rugby Football Club
FROM: Bob McGeein
DATE: Monday, September 16", 2013

SUBJECT: Thank You for Hosting the Sept. 14" Blues Match

Dear Alison,

On behalf of Rugby Ontario, | would like to thank you and the entire Lindsay Rugby Football
Club for the fantastic job you did as hosts of last Saturday’s Ontario Blues match.

In speaking with members of the Blues team and coaching staff after the match, as well as
numerous fans throughout the day, the consensus was that Saturday’s match provided the best
atmosphere in the five-year history of the Blues program. It’s clear that Lindsay has set the bar
high for clubs that hope to host Canadian Rugby Championship games in the future.

As well, on behalf of the Blues team members, | must personally thank you Alison for organizing
the Friday evening meal for both teams, and for inviting numerous guests to that meet-and-
greet. You and your volunteers (especially the kitchen staff) put on an outstanding meal, and
must be complimented for all of the organizing that took place. Further to that, | was
particularly pleased to see that your Club had managed to complete all of the renovations in
the dressing rooms and washrooms that we had spoken about last spring — well done, and
thank you.

Logistically, everything was taken care of with great attention, and the hard work that you and
your colleagues put into the match day (before, during, and after the match) we very much
appreciated.

Please accept my sincere thank you for your support of the Ontario Blues Program.

Regards,

Bob McGeein
Secretary
Rugby Ontario

Rugby Ontario P www.rugbyontario.com
»>

307 - 3 Concorde Gate 17 Ontario

Toronto, ON M3C 3N7 Funded by the Ministry of Tourism Culture and Sport

Tel: 416 426 7146




